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August 3, 1932.

News Editor,
Journr-1 of the American Hedicel Association, 
535 North Derrborn Street,
Chicago, 111 U. S. A.• »

De’ r Sir,
In reply to your letter of July 30th I am 

attaching herewith a short memorandum with reference to 

the Institute of Animal Parasitology established at

Macdonald College, McGill Univers! ty.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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